
 
Loup Power District, 2404 15th St, Columbus, NE 68602 | www.loup.com 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Stacy Wemhoff   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Communications Coordinator  3-7-19 
swemhoff@loup.com   
(402) 562-5711 
 

Loup Power Delivers Lease Payments 
 
COLUMBUS, Neb. —Loup Power District officials recently presented lease payment checks 
totaling $539,326 to area communities. 
 
Each of these communities owns their electric distribution systems.  These payments 
compensate them for the use of those systems for the second half of 2018. Communities use 
the funds for a variety of public projects.   

The payments were:  
Primrose — $3,953.35 
St. Edward — $48,024.40 
Humphrey — $36,111.55 
Cornlea — $3,199.66 
Monroe — $20,328.87 
Tarnov — $2,446.67 
Platte Center — $18,345.39 
Petersburg — $25,348.33 
Albion — $121,366.54 
Cedar Rapids — $39,102.03 
Richland — $6,833.24 
Belgrade — $8,332.13 
Fullerton — $76,421.56 
Duncan — $32,584.46 
Howells — $48,323.93 
Clarkson —$48,604.65 
 
ABOUT LOUP POWER DISTRICT: For more than 80 years, Loup Power District has provided reliable, low-cost 
electricity to customers in Boone, Colfax, Nance and Platte Counties and part of Madison County.  The District also 
provides economic development and recreational services in these areas. More information about Loup is 
available at www.loup.com.  
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